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Rosenberg Corey

From: Tommy Jay Larracas <tommyjlarr@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 4:59 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: Support HB2004 I need your help as tenant!

 

Dear Chair Gelser, Vice Chair Olsen, and Members of the Committee,  My 
name is Tommy Jay Larracas, I am a high school senior at David Douglas and 
I hope you support HB 2004 because I live in an apartment resident where the 
rent is too high for my parents to even afford, along with maintenance issues 
that are not always addressed right away. As a resident I want to see a change.  
 

Thank you, 
Sent from my iPhone 


